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Comments: The proposed project would not mesh with the current aesthetic of Holland Lake. Allowing such

expansion will not benefit the local economy, but corporate interests. Job creation is not helpful when the jobs

don't pay well and there are no affordable housing options nearby. This project will probably affect grizzly bear

habitat and promote negative human-bear interactions due to more humans in the area. Let's not sell out the

beautiful places we love to the highest bidder!


